
 
 
 
 
 

 

  

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 
 
The Planning Board of the City of Cambridge will a hold public hearing 
on Tuesday, October 17, 2006 at 7:40 P.M., at the City Hall Annex, 344 
Broadway, Second Floor Meeting Room, Cambridge, Massachusetts on 
an application (#219) by Campbell Lofts, LLC, to convert the existing 
nonresidential structure at 77-79 Hurley Street to nine residential units 
as authorized in Section 5.28.2 - Conversion of Nonresidential Structures 
to Residential Use in the Residence C-1 District.  The proposal will also 
request a waiver to provide 8 off street parking spaces for the nine 
residential units.   

Copies of this petition are on file in the Office of the City Clerk, City Hall, 
Cambridge, Massachusetts and at the Community Development 
Department, 344 Broadway.  Questions concerning the petition may be 
addressed to Liza Paden at 617 349 4647 TTY 617-349-4621, email 
lpaden@cambridgema.gov. 


